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TPUC Staff Data Request 1, PUBLIC Response

Chattanooga Gas states in its Petition and the testimony of its witness Ashley Vette that a
potential bypass by Kordsa would be uneconomic and detrimental to CGC’s other customers.
Please provide a copy of the analysis performed by the Company to support this conclusion. The
analysis should show a calculation of the estimated incremental cost to serve Kordsa, compared
to the overall expected revenue under the Special Contract that would cover the incremental
cost plus provide a contribution to common overhead. Please provide this information in Excel
spreadsheet format with working formulas.

CGC Public Response:

The requested analysis in Excel form is provided in the CONFIDENTIAL Attachment 1.

CGC CONFIDENTIAL Response:

The following additional information is provided in connection with CONFIDENTIAL Attachment
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